
29 June 2020 

Tēnā koe  

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

I refer to your official information request of Tuesday 2 June 2020 for: 

- Details of all monitoring/productivity measuring software/tools used to monitor staff of the
department, including when it came into effect, what it's purpose is, and any policy documents
related to the software.

- This includes information on any free trials/trial periods of use of such software/tools for the
last two years.

- Please confirm if the software is used for all staff, office staff only, or remote workers only.

The Ministry for Women does not use any monitoring or productivity measuring software or tools to 
monitor its staff.  

Official Information Act responses 
As we have advised in previous official information responses to you, this response, with your 
personal details redacted, may be published on the Ministry’s website. If you have any concerns or 
comments related to this, please let us know by emailing ministerialservicing@women.govt.nz, within 
two weeks of the date of this letter. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Renee Graham 
Chief Executive 
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